
There are currently volunteer board positions availabe for Tourism 
Prince Rupert.  

If you are interested in helping shape the future of Prince Rupert’s 
tourism initiatives, please submit a letter of interest by Tuesday,  
November 12th, at 4:00 pm.  

Please include a written description of your skills and experiences that 
are relevant to the position you are applying for. 

The City appoints to our committees on the basis of merit and is 
strongly committed to equity and diversity within our community. We 
especially welcome applications from visible minority group members, 
women, First Nations persons, persons with disabilities, persons of 
minority sexual orientations and gender identities, and others with the 
skills and knowledge to productively engage with diverse communities. 
All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply. 

For more information on the committee, their work, duties, meeting 
times and other responsibilities, please contact:   

Rosamaria Miller, Director of Corporate & Legislative Services 
2nd Floor, City Hall 
424 - 3rd Avenue West 
Ph: 250.627.0963 
Email: rosamaria.miller@princerupert.ca 


